From: Brian Kernahan

Sent: 22 September 2017 16:05
To: Plannin

Cc:

Subject: 4 Vane Close - Planning Application 2017/4327/P

Dear Sirs,

We represent the Head Leaseholders Shirlane Properties Limited and we object in principle to any subterranean
developments on the property given the potential for damage to the Estate.

Can this be duly recorded.

Yours faithfully,

Brian Kernahan

s: 4 Englands Lane, London, NW3 4TG
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